
 

OPS International Inc.  

6700 Conroy Rd Ste 155 

Orlando, FL 32835 

Maine Drug Take-back Stewardship Program 

Disposal of Unwanted Drugs Plan 

 

Goal:  

To offer a free and safe drug disposal service to Maine residents including the take back, transport, and 

disposal of unwanted unopened medications.  

 

Proposal: 

Effective December 1st of 2022, OPS International Inc DBA Olympia Pharmacy will allow Maine patients 

and physicians who hold unwanted and unopened Olympia “covered drugs” will be eligible for the Drug 

Take-back Program.  

 

Take-Back: 

Maine residents will send an email to customerservice@olympiapharmacy.com to request a paid UPS 

return label for the return of unwanted drugs. Olympia Customer Service will then provide a pdf copy of 

the return label for use at a UPS store or UPS drop off location.  

 

Transport: 

UPS will be the carrier to transport the unwanted medication back to Olympia at 6700 Conroy Rd Ste 

155 Orlando, FL 32835. 

 

Disposal: 

Upon delivery, the package will be opened, and the unwanted drugs will be properly disposed of. 
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